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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

  Continue to keep Lowell, Judy and 

their children in prayer during this 

difficult time.  We are so thankful for 

Judy’s loving care of Lowell and 

diligence to keep the mission works 

going! 

   Kainosbenevolencefund.org has 

established a system for people to 

provide support for Lowell and Judy 

during this stage of their life.  You can 

go to their site, find the page for 

Lowell Mason and donate to help 

them financially. 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 
A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

  They are now reviewing 

applications for summer 2023!  

They are waiving all applications 

fees for the entire season. 

Applicants need to be 18 years or 

older.  Older Adults are also 

welcome to apply.   The sooner 

you get your application in, so you 

can have first consideration for 

the parks of your choice. 

    Imagine spending a summer 

surrounded by the beauty of God’s 

creation and being able to help 

others to worship and appreciate 

Him. 

 

   www.acmnp.com 
 
  
 

 

 

 

    Every Sunday morning at 10:30 

am we “stream” our worship 

service.  Those that might need to 

be in other parts of the building 

(Nursery, child care, etc.), those 

around the country or world can 

follow along on our Facebook 

page. 

 
 

 
    “Get to know God better” by 
reading His letter of love.   The 
Bible is God’s message to all of us.  
From beginning to end, you will 
see His desire to be able to be 
with us, providing an incredible 
life, and enjoying our fellowship. 
    Bible Reading Bookmarks will be 
available in December which will 
take you through the entire year.  
You can choose either the 
“morning reading” (New 
Testament”, “Evening reading” 
(Old Testament) or both! 
    To help you recall what you 
have read and to help you better 
understand, we are designing our 
worship and studies for 2023 to 
coordinate with the reading. 

    Our Bible School time will start 
with answering any questions that 
people might have from the 
previous weeks reading (Old OR 
New Testament).  The lesson itself 
will focus on a portion of the Old 
Testament reading. 
    Morning Sermons will pull from 
the New Testament readings.   
Take home studies will also be 
made available that will focus on 
the New Testament reading as 
well.    
   If anyone would like to have a 
“midweek” study as part of a 
group, simply let us know and we 
will do our best! 
    Think about who you can invite 
to also read daily so you can 
encourage and help one another! 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the  

 National Parks—getting ready 

to send out their winter teams. Hiring Staff 
  Bibles for Russia 

  Clio Area Human Services 

Fund—Safety Net Store and “Christmas 

in Clio” are their main emphasis right 

now. 
  Great Lakes Christian College—  

Looking 60% by  their income through 

donations. 
   His House Campus Ministry 
Working on reaching out to new students 

on campus. 
   Helping Others Prepare for 

        Eternity (H.O.P.E.)  Work 

sharing the Gospel and meeting needs in 

Haiti. 
  Mexican Mountain Mission work 

providing shelter, care and God’s love  for 

orphans in Mexico 
  Operation: “We Care”  A ministry 

of Lowell Mason the provides needed 

items in the USA to communities hit by 

disasters. 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly—    

2023 Calendar is now out! 
  Wolverine Christian Service 

Camp--. 

 

   Daily Bible passages and devotions are 

also sent out to workers in 29 countries.  

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

